
LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING  

BETWEEN 

ALBERTA HEALTH SERVICES (AHS) 

AND  

UNITED NURSES OF ALBERTA (UNA) 

RE: NORTH ZONE RN/RPN LOCUM PROGRAM – AMENDED EXPIRY DATE  

 

1. AHS and UNA are parties to a Letter of Understanding Re: North Zone RN/RPN Locum 
Program with an expiry date of September 30, 2025. 
 

2. AHS and UNA agree to amend the expiry date for the aforementioned Letter of 
Understanding to December 31, 2025. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE 
EMPLOYER 

 ON BEHALF OF THE UNION  

 
 
 

  

Raelene Fitz 
Lead Negotiator 
Negotiations & Labour Relations 

 David Harrigan 
Director, Labour Relations 

 
 
Date: 

   
 
Date: 

 

 
August 21, 2025

David Harrigan
August 21, 2025




